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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are inviting you to attend our parent drop in sessions to look at your children’s learning journey and talk to 

them about it. This is a 15 minute session that will enable you to look at your child’s books, discuss content 

covered, topics they are learning and share their learning successes with you.  

Not only does parental involvement motivate children to learn, leading to great success in a child’s academic 

achievement, but also it improves children’s attitudes about school, making school attendance more desirable. 

Therefore, this is a good opportunity for parents and teachers to work together to ensure children are motivated 

throughout their learning journey and continue to make excellent progress. 

Below are the times and dates to attend the drop in sessions. 

Monday 3rd 

October  
Tuesday 4th 
October 

Wednesday 5th 
October 

Thursday 6th 
October 

Friday  7th  
October 

9.10am   
Acacia class 

9.10am 
 Cedar class 

9.10am 
Magnolia class 

9.10am 
 Hawthorn class 

9.10am  
Redwood class 

3.10pm  
Chestnut class 
 

3.10pm 
Palm  

3.10pm 
Hazel class 

3.10pm 
Maple class 

 

 
 

Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Leila Sharif 
Assistant Headteacher 
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